
Advertisement for Bids 

The Town of East Otto is accepting bids for: 

One (1) New/Unused “Back-up Generator “to be installed at East Otto 
Highway Garage located at 7539 East Flats Road. 

Bid documents can be picked up at the Highway Garage 7539 East Flats Rd or 
by contacting Tom Benz at 716-560-5285 

Sealed bids will be received by the Town Clerk at 9393 Bowen Rd East Otto NY 
14729 until 5:30pm on May 13th 2024. The bids will be opened publicly at the 
regular Town Board meeting on May 14th at 6:30pm. 

The Town Board reserves the right to refuse any or all bids, waive any 
informalities therein and award based on the best interest of the Town of East 
Otto. 

Deanna Bowen 

East Otto Town Clerk 

 


